
Application for this grant is open to all Lifespan            

employees and eligible affiliated physicians.  

The application for a Loss Prevention Grant Fund 

award can be found at our website:  

https://www.lifespan.org/grant-award-program 

Applications for grants must be received by Loss 

Prevention no later than Friday, April 26, 2024. 

The Preliminary Review Committee will review and 

score all applications. The top ranking applications 

will be submitted to the Executive Review Commit-

tee for approval and award.  Principle investigators 

will be notified by email of the final award status.  

Loss Prevention                    

Grant Fund 

The Loss Prevention Grant Fund provides 

support for innovative efforts to reduce liability 

exposure through funding of specific education/

research projects. 

Lifespan Risk Management & Lifespan Risk Services, Inc. 

Request for Applications PY 2024-2025 

If you have questions regarding the Loss Prevention Grant Program, please contact 

Christina Gomes-Ferreira, Manager, Loss Prevention, at CGomes@lifespan.org or 444-

8251.  If you are unable to access the website form, please contact Valerie Till  

at 444-4595 or vtill@lifespan.org for further assistance. 

 

Please post in your departments  

 

Recommended Topics 
 

• Reducing diagnostic/

treatment errors, 

omissions or delays 

• Care communication/

teamwork/escalation 

of care 

• Provider wellness 


